
 
 
 
 
29th April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
World Maths Day – Wednesday 5th May 2021 
 
World Maths Day is an international celebration of mathematics.  On this 
day, millions of students across the world compete in Mathletics challenges. 
while also participating in fun activities that highlight the wonder of 
numbers.  
 
We would like children to be involved in this, they can therefore come to 
school on 5th May dressed in their own clothes or as a Times table Rock 
Star/Mathematician, ready to celebrate the world mathematics. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs A.D. Thorpe 
Headteacher 
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